
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 3 December 2021 
 

Dear Parents/carers 
 
 
The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 2022 
 
You may well be aware that to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee the country has 
been given an additional bank holiday.  This falls within the May half term break.  
Schools have been directed to choose a day within this academic year to take as an 
Occasional Day in recognition of this extra Bank holiday. 
 
Greenway will be taking this additional day on Friday 29 April 2022.  Therefore school 
will be closed on this day.  We thought that by taking the Friday on the May bank 
holiday weekend would be welcome. 
 
Enjoy planning! 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 

 
  

 


